
 

 

 
 

Date: June 5, 2024  
 

To: Chief School Administrators with Career and Technical Education (CTE) Programs  
 

Route To: District Business Officers and District Perkins Project Directors 
 

From: Jorden Schiff, Ed.D., Assistant Commissioner 
 Division of Teaching & Learning Services  
 

Deadline: June 24, 2024 

 
Preliminary 2024-2025 Perkins V Secondary Grant Allocation Notices  

 
In preparation for the 2024-2025 school year, the New Jersey Department of Education has released local 
education agencies’ (LEA) preliminary fiscal year (FY) 2025 Perkins V secondary grant allocations. All school 
districts can access the allocations through the NJDOE’s Homeroom webpage.  
 
Each school district’s Homeroom Administrator can add user accounts or authorize existing user accounts to 
access the Perkins allocation notices using the Homeroom Administrator Form. Please contact your district’s 
Homeroom administrator if you need access to Homeroom.  
 
The Perkins V secondary local application for the 2024-2025 academic year is available in the Electronic Web 
Enabled Grant (EWEG) system. The deadline to submit the Perkins V secondary local application for the 2024-2025 
academic year is June 24, 2024.  
 
The Perkins Guidelines and additional information are located on the Perkins V informational webpage.  
 
Please contact PerkinsNJ@doe.nj.gov with questions or concerns about the Perkins V grant application process. 

 
c:    Members, State Board of Education 

NJDOE Staff 
Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
Garden State Coalition of Schools 
NJ LEE Group 

http://homeroom.state.nj.us/
https://www.nj.gov/education/cte/perkins/
mailto:PerkinsNJ@doe.nj.gov

